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Service Centre Support
The Beckenham Service Centre, in conjunction with the Spreydon-Heathcote
Community Board, is able to offer the following forms of support to recognised
residents’ groups:

• A photocopying allowance of $500/year.

• Typing for group newsletters and notices.  Please allow three days for typing.

• Funding for Spreydon-Heathcote residents’ group profiles to be published in
the Observer community newspaper once a month.  This is operating on a
12-month trial period.

• Organising meetings of residents’ groups, Spreydon-Heathcote Community
Board, and Beckenham Service Centre staff to discuss relevant issues.

The Beckenham Service Centre support of Spreydon-Heathcote residents’ groups
is aimed at improving residents’ groups’ profiles and keeping members of our
community informed about their community groups and initiatives.

Residents’ Groups cont’d ...

The Waltham Bridge River Jetty on Fifield Terrace


